
Forest Area Community Schools is requesting bids for snow removal. A mandatory bid
walk-thru is scheduled forWednesday, August 28, 2024 at Noon at 7661 Shippy Road,
SW, Fife Lake, MI 49633. Bid documents, including site maps will be available at the
walk-thru. Bids must be received no later than 10:00 A.M., Friday, September 6, 2024.
All bids must be valid for 60 days.

Please mail your bid to:
Forest Area Community Schools
Attention: Mike Moran, Superintendent
7661 Shippy Rd., SW
Fife Lake, MI 49633

Forest Area Community Schools reserves the right to accept or reject any or all
proposals, is not limited to accepting the lowest bid, reserves all rights granted to it by
law, reserves the right to waive formalities and to take such action as it deems necessary
in the best interest of the District. Bidding is open to all interested parties, in compliance
with national, state and local laws.


